
 

 
June 22, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Selectmen:  
 
During the last 2 meeting the following have been addressed: paving of the 
parking spaces and back drive, trimming of the trees in the back and the 
driveway, cleaning of the gutters, and sealing of the back ramp. Also the air 
conditioners have to be cleaned.  
 
I am trying to see if the Fire Station is going to run a CPR course for us to 
take.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brian McCarthy 
Brian McCarthy 
Chairman of the COA Board 

 
Barbara A Lawlor 
 
Barbara Lawlor 
Director 
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